## Report to the COA and COF Boards

## Legislative, Executive Branch, News, Media, Outreach and Other Activities

## 1-31 May 2020

May 7, 2020	Jim participated in a regular meeting of The Military Coalition (TMC)
May 8, 2020	Teresa finished compiling the results of the 2020-21 COA Board of Directors election
3,200	COF Awarded the 1 <sup>st</sup> Mishoe Scholarship to Safia Mohamud
May 11, 2020	CAPT (Ret.) Jacqueline Rychnovsky assumed the position of Executive Director of
11.105 11, 2020	COA and COF
May 12, 2020	Judy participated in a meeting of the Nursing Community Coalition and The Military
	Coalition's Retirement Committee
May 13, 2020	Judy, Teresa, Erica, Jim, and Jacque participated in a regular meeting of the COA Board
	of Directors
	Judy participated in a meeting at the Defense Health Agency
	Judy participated in a meeting of the Veterans Day National Committee
May 14, 2020	Judy participated in a meeting with PhARMA, the pharmaceutical industry's lobbying
	group
May 15, 2020	Judy participated in a meeting with Maximus, Inc, a potential TRICARE contractor
May 16, 2020	Membership renewal notice went out with reminder scheduled for May 26.
May 17, 2020	Judy reached out to staff for Rep. Jennifer Wexton (D-VA) and asked them to include a
	waiver of leave carry-over limits for PHS officers in the legislation they are introducing
May 18, 2020	Teresa, Jim, and Jacque met via video with COA/COF investment managers at RBC, the
	group that manages COA and COF investment portfolios
	Jacque participated in a regular call of the COA Local Branch Committee
May 19, 2020	Jacque participated in a meeting of the COF Executive Committee
May 20, 2020	Jacque had a Meet and Greet with RADM Brandon Taylor, Chief of Staff for the Indian
	Health Service
May 21, 2020	Teresa, Jim, and Jacque participated in a teleconference with representatives of AGIA,
	the COA insurance broker
	Jacque met with members of the COF BOT regarding the Cause Inspired Media Google
	ad grant
May 22, 2020	Jacque sent a letter to the National Council of State Boards of Nursing to place
	comments on the record requesting a change to the nurse licensure compact proposed
	rule affecting active duty uniformed nurses
	Jacque met with the COA Executive Leadership team
May 25, 2020	The office was closed for the Memorial Day holiday
May 28, 2020	Erica, Teresa, Jim, and Jacque participated in a regular call of the COF Board of
	Trustees
	Judy co-chaired a meeting of TMC's Health Care Committee
	Judy participated in a meeting in which a GAO study of suicide in the uniformed
	services was the topic
May 29, 2020	Jacque and COF Board of Trustees met to finalize the contract for the Cause Inspired
-	Media Google ad grant

NOTE: The COA/COF office is closed due to the pandemic; all staff are working remotely and going to the office on an as needed basis only